February CHAT Minutes
Tuesday February 21,2023 6:30 at Candyman 10 people attended

Thousand Dollar numbers pick party- Everyone enjoyed being at Risottos, the staff was great.
Thanks Mick for all your hard work putting this very profitable event together. Mick will decide
where the money will go.

Dollars for Scholars- Paul will email the essays to the club member who have participated in
the past, when he gets them sometime in March. Please let Paul know if you want to be sent
the link and have not done it in the past.

Chat’s Second annual MEAT Raffle- Saturday May13th, 2023, Doors open at Noon, First spin
1pm. Please start getting donations from your area Businesses. We especially need bottles of
booze to fill the wheel barrel. Raffle tickets will be ordered soon. If interested in being part of
Rhonda’s Meat Posse please let her know. Thisis a group that will send donation request
letters out , make paint sticks to sell, and work at the raffle. Volunteers for the day of the event
will be determined later.

CHAT Bingo Bowling- Thanks for everyone that participated. We enjoyed being at Classic
Lanes. 31 Bowlers and 8 non bowlers. Men’s First place - Mike Wagner, Second tied - Shaun
Wagner and Paul Donovan. Women First place- Judy Hylkema, Second Suzy Gundzwieg. We
will do the same next year.

The 18th annual Taste of CHAT- March 5 th 2023, Sunday from 2-4, doors open at 1. All that
are willing to help set up please arrive at 1. Bring a Dish or pay $5 to get in. Ellen has chosen
that the the proceeds will go to Sleep in Heavenly Peace.

Sleep in Heavenly Peace. - we are waiting to get a Saturday date to be a part a Bed Build. We
will share a workshop with another group. They will accommodate 12 or less people, | will let
you know when | hear from them . At that point the club has decided to donate $500. Some of
us have been going on Wednesday from 3-6 for the open workshops , to prepare the wood for
the weekend Build. Contact Ellen for more info.

Ken Ton Closet Maat Raffle - April 15 at 6 pm - please let Patty GC or Ellen know if you are
interested in joining us. This is their big fundraiser of the year. They are asking for Table
Sponsors or raffle baskets.

Please contact any of the Board Members if you have any ideas for volunteering or for fun
events.

Next Meeting March 21st, 6:30 Candyman.



